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33 GILMER STREET, S . E. • ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30303 

September 19, 1968 

Mr. Malcolm D. Jones 
Housing Coordinator 

City Hall 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Malcolm: 

Thank you for your kind letter and I anticipate reading the enclosed 
material. This summary will be most helpful and I will appreciate 
your telling me of anything we might do at Georgia State to solve 
many urgent problems. 

v Dean Lacy and his staff have been recruited to study urban involve­
ment and I am looking forward to hearing from you. 

With kindest personal regards, I am 

cc: Dean Alex Lacy 
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Sincerely yours, 

-;J;~;{~/~ 
Noah Langdale, Jr. 
President 




